
A Collaborative Effort:  
AWA and ACS

Earlier this year when ACS received a special 
grant for food security for vulnerable populations, 
AWA participated in the food distribution with 
several flights to remote villages. AWA-Alaska 
enjoys a mutually beneficial relationship with 
Adventist Community Services. We praise God 
for the opportunity to serve people in need 
through this connection. 

The Fairbanks area ACS has acquired an airport 
lot at the Metro Industrial Airport.  As funds are 
available, a warehouse is being built to store stocks 
of shelf-stable food resources, furniture, beds, 

bedding, clothing, medical supplies, personal 
protective gear, and other critical materials.  

AWA-AK is supporting this warehouse 
development because of its operational goals 
which we share.  ACS has access to critical 
resources, and AWA has the resources to 
transport and distribute them.

The ACS warehouse last year (2019) achieved 
a roof and doors so it has arrived as a place of 
dry and secure storage.  It is now at about 85% 
of capacity.

This summer construction season the goal 
has been to get electrical service installed for 
lighting, heating, and security systems.  As funds 
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become available insulation, interior wiring, 
and exterior siding is being planned for.  These 
projects will cost approximately $20,000. With 
your donation of $100, we can be on the way to 
completing the project. Please call our offices 
or go online to help. We know God has a plan 
for this partnership.

Although the property is not large there is 
enough room to park several aircraft next 
to the warehouse.  Within the next few days 
we plan to move our mission aircraft to 
this location.   With electrical service to the 
building we will be able preheat our aircraft 
as needed for winter flights. This is extremely 
important! Cold and ice can cause treacherous 
conditions for aircraft.

The electrical service entrance required the 
installation of a power pole, with underground 
wiring to the building.  Fortunately, our project 
received final approval this week.  With winter 
coming, the ground will begin to freeze in 
days, so we praise God for this blessing. 

Call us at:

919-938-2920 in the US or 

778-753-6564 in Canada 

1-888-477-8945 (Toll Free)

Thank you for your prayers and your 
donations!

God bless you all, 

Jim and Linda Kincaid
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Jim Kincaid, and his wife, Linda,
are your AWA Missionaries  

stationed at 
AWA’s Alaska Mission Base

The front of the building with a loading door  
and office entrance

Linda Kincaid driving 
electrical ground rod 
with a jack hammer


